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Dear Rishi:

Congratulations! We are pleased to offer you admission for Fall 2020 to the University of California San Diego as
a major in Undeclared and in Revelle College.

Your selection for the Triton Class of 2024 is an extraordinary accomplishment, given that UC San Diego
received more than 100,000 first-year applications! You were chosen because we believe you have the talent,
skills, knowledge and passion to be a powerful contributing member of the Triton family.

UC San Diego is one of the top 20 universities in the world, where you will learn from professors who are leading
experts across the arts, humanities and sciences. You will be exposed to new methodologies, pioneering ideas and
state-of-the-art facilities. You will gain access to internships and professional settings where you can practice
what you learn, explore your career options, and contribute to communities locally, nationally and globally.

At UC San Diego, we want your voice to be heard, for you to feel at home and to leverage the powerful education
you have earned. This is the place for you to discover who you are as a person, a scholar and a member of a
community that values diversity, inclusion and collaboration.

There are more than 190,000 influential Tritons worldwide. You will be joining a community that takes risks,
pushes the frontiers of knowledge and challenges conventional thinking to create a more prosperous and equitable
society for all people.

To become a Triton, return to your Application Status page and submit the Accept Your Offer form by May 1.
Within two to three days of accepting your offer you will then be given access to your pre-enrollment checklist
that includes your on-campus housing application (May 8 deadline), orientation information, and instructions on
how to submit official documents required by July 1-

Again, congratulations on your remarkable achievement.

Sincerely,

//ﬁ%

L.eShane O. Saddler
Director of Admissions

P.S. We'd like to invite you to RSVP for our virtual Triton Day experience today!
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